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Highway 73 work underway northwest of Falls City 
(KLZA)_-- The Nebraska Department of Transportation has announced that
Constructors Inc. of Lincoln has begun work on US-73 Highway north and west
of Falls City.

The project includes pavement repairs, a bridge remodel and pavement overlays.

A pilot car will lead traffic through the area which includes lane restrictions, and
temporary traffic signals. There is a 12-foot width restriction during the project
which is anticipated to be completed in July of 2024.
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